
Sayyid Al-Hakeem to Al-Sudani: Iraq needs efficient, balanced service
government

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement at his office in Baghdad, received

Mr. Mohammed Shiaa Al-Sudani, the candidate for the next Government's presidency on 26/7/2022,

congratulating him for being assigned by the powers of the Coordination Framework, wishing him

well and the best of luck in the next task. Even though we are not participating in his

government.

His Eminence reiterated the importance of forming a national service government capable of

fulfilling the aspirations of the Iraqi people and meeting their urgent demands. And also adopt

priorities within a focused and concise program while empowering competent and impartial

personalities away from quotas. H.E. called for field visits, approaching people, dedicating

attention to provinces, diversifying sources of income, sustaining security momentum, and

preserving the achievements. H.E. also emphasized balancing internal and external relations and

pointed out that Iraq's interest is in the openness to all in what guarantees its interests and

preserves its sovereignty.


